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Update from 
 

SEAGRY PARISH COUNCIL 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 12 September 2011 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• The Allotments have finally been transferred to the Parish from Wiltshire Council and 

we are grateful to those people who made this possible. 

 

 

• Seagry came first in the best Kept Small Village category and will go forward to the next 

round. 

 

 
Projects  
 

 

• Seagry Parish Council has been awarded a grant from PIGS for upgrading stiles to gates 

on footpaths to enhance accessibility and encourage local people and visitors to walk in 

the countryside more. The gates are self closing and stock proof. The Parish Council 

plans to create foot path walking maps to assist walkers. The project represents part of 

our Jubilee celebrations. 

 

 

 

• The village notice board is to be moved to a more prominent position in the centre of the 

village. 

 

 

• The new village hall is to commence at last this year. The Parish Council and tax payers 

of Seagry along with others major funders of this project and delighted that the it will be 

finished in Jubilee year. 
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